
RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS

Minutes of Goshen Township Trustees               Meeting

7:00PM       Township Hall     March 22, 2006

Chairman T.J. Corcoran called the regular meeting of the Goshen Township Trustees to order.   
T. J. Corcoran led in the pledge to the flag. Joe Spaulding led in prayer. Roll was called: T.J. 
Corcoran-present, Tim Hodges-absent, and Mike Keeley-present.

Approve minutes of prior meetings
***Mike Keeley made the motion that the Board approve the minutes from the March 8, 2006 
Regular Trustees Meeting as presented. T.J. Corcoran second-motion carried. T.J.-Yes, Mike-
Yes.

Communications/Announcements
Eastside Baseball Academy is holding a free Baseball Camp at Heisler Park for kids ages 6 
through 13. The dates for the camp are April 8th, 9th, 15th, and 16th from 10:00AM to 4:00PM. 
There will be a championship game held on Sunday, April 23rd at 10:00AM.

A letter was received from the Clermont County Board of MRDD stating that March is Mental 
Retardation and Developmental Disabilities awareness month. An awareness flier was included 
with the letter.

Administrator Ray Snyder spoke with Trustee Tim Hodges on Monday and he informed Ray that 
surgery had gone well; however, his doctors had advised him not to travel by car for a while. 

Status Report Items
A meeting has been set up with ADP, Administrator Ray Snyder and Fiscal Officer Sandra 
Graham on April 29, 2006 at 10:00AM. ADP will have a quote ready at that time.

New Business

Pay Bills
***Mike Keeley made the motion that the Board of Trustees approve the payment of the bills. 
T.J. Corcoran second-motion carried. T.J.-Yes, Mike-Yes.

Resignation Of Shawn McEvoy and Presentation to Leo Reising
***Mike Keeley made the motion to table the following two agenda items until the April 5, 2006 
meeting: resignation of Shawn McEvoy and presentation to Leo Reising. T. J. Corcoran second-
motion carried. T.J.-Yes, Mike-Yes.

Children’s Services Levy Presentation
Doug Brothers gave a presentation explaining the Children’s Services Levy that will be back on 
the ballot on May 2, 2006.



March 22, 2006 continued

***Mike Keeley made the motion  that the Board of Trustees go on the record as being in 
support of the Children’s Services Levy, which will be back on the ballot on May 2, 2006. T.J. 
Corcoran second-motion carried. T.J.-Yes, Mike-Yes.

Budget Review Session
Administrator Ray Snyder and the Board of Trustees went over the proposed 2006 Budget for the 
Township. There will be further discussion on the 2006 Budget at the Special Meeting on 
Thursday, March 22, 2006.

Adjournment
***Mike Keeley made the motion to adjourn. T.J. Corcoran second-motion carried.

_____________________ Respectfully Submitted,
Trustee

Sandra Graham, Fiscal Officer
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